
CITY OF SLAUGHTERS MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

September 06, 2022 

The City of Slaughters Monthly Board Meeting was held Tuesday, September 06, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Slaughters City Hall.  Those in attendance were Mayor Pro-tem Kenneth Wells, Commissioners Mickey Duncan, 
Matthew Johnson, and Debra Rudd, City Clerk Sherri Crowley, City Attorney Ben Leonard, and Chris Winstead 
  
Mayor Pro-tem Kenneth Wells called meeting to order, and Debra Rudd opened with prayer 
 
Copies of the August 2022, Board Minutes was distributed to Board Members. 
Motion by Debra Rudd to accept report as read. Second by Matthew Johnson.  Motion carried. 
 
Copies of the August 2022 Financial report was presented to the board.   
No additions or corrections 
Motion by Matthew Johnson to accept financial report. Second by Debra Rudd.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Appeals 
112 West Second Street-Drainage Issue – after discussion the Board is going to discuss timeline with the 
Webster Co Road Department for completion of project to correct drainage issue. 
 
Motion by Matthew Johnson to accept letter from residence granting the October 17, 2022, deadline to be 
incompliance with the Zoning Ordinance.  Seconded by Debra Rudd  
 
Nuisance 
125 Coffman Street – property has been abandoned.  Citation will be issued based on the nuisance ordinance. 
 
Old Business:  
FEMA Grant – pending bids 
Diverting Water Project at Fire Department 
Water Meter Upgrade 
Water Ordinance 
 
New Business 
There was no new business was presented to the Board 
 
 
Motion by Debra Rudd to adjourn.  Seconded by Matthew Johnson   Motion carried 
 
Next meeting will be on October 04, 2022 at 6:00pm 


